"Camp Harbor kids explore to learn, discover to grow, and create
friendships and memories to last a lifetime.”

Winter 2022
Dear Camp Families,

As winter begins, we would like to send warm thoughts of summer your way. The
Camp Harbor staff is working diligently to make the summer of 2022 one of the best
we've ever had! We have exciting new plans for the upcoming summer and can't wait
to share the best eight weeks of the year with you.

To ring in the new year, we are bringing back our ‘Leap Frog Discount’. Families that
register and pay in full for the Summer of 2022, by February 1, 2022, will receive a 5%
discount! This is an opportunity to reserve your spot for Summer 2022 before groups
fill up.

We would also like to reward our Camp Harbor parents for spreading the word about
our excellent program. Through our ‘Parent Referral Program’, every Camp Harbor
parent who refers a new camper to our program will be rewarded with a $50 credit
towards the cost of their child’'s camp experience.

Please refer to the website for the 2022 Registration Form and a 2022 Camp Fee Sheet.
You can also register online at www.hcdsny.org/camp-harbor. Please feel free to reach
out to April Bier, Camp Director or Erica Pacheco, Camp Office Manager, with any
guestions at 631-584-5555, or email abier@hcdsny.org, epacheco@hcdsny.org or
campoffice@hcdsny.org. Everyone at Camp Harbor wishes your family a happy and
healthy new year, and we look forward to seeing you this summer!

Sincerely,

April Bier

Director of Summer Programs
Harbor Country Day School
Camp Harbor

17 Three Sisters Road | Saint James, NY 11780 | www.hcdsny.org/camp-harbor | 631.584.5555
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